
 

 

 

Upcoming Events: 
 

the 

Sage Hills Weekly 
Educating all students to recognize and achieve their highest potential. 

Parent Teacher Conferences 
We are now more than half way through the school year.  
The second round of Parent Teacher Conferences are soon 
approaching.  They will be held Wednesday, February 4th 
and Thursday, February 5th from 4:00-8:00 p.m. Please log 
on to your Skyward account to schedule your times to 
meet with teachers.  Below this newsletter are two links to 
help you with this process.   

1st Grade Field 
Trip 
January 23rd 
1st Grade is going 
to the aquarium. 

Parent Teacher 
Conferences 
February 4th & 5th  
Scheduling through 
Skyward is now 
available. 

J A N U A R Y  2 0 ,  2 0 1 5  

Parking Lot 
During drop off and pickup 

times, please pull as far 
forward as you can so that we 
can increase the flow of traffic 
coming through and decrease 

wait times.  Please have 
students get in and out of the 

car on the passenger side by the 
curb, preventing them from 
walking where cars may be 

pulling through.  By doing this, 
we can increase the safety and 

effectiveness of our drop off 
zones. 

Book Fair 
Coming Soon! 

February 2nd -6th  
Monday & Tuesday 
9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 

Wednesday & Thursday 
9:00 a.m. – 8:00 p.m. 

Friday 
CLOSES at 10:00 a.m. 

*Check the PTA blog for volunteer dates 
and times to help at the Book Fair. 

SAGE Writing 
test begins 
February 2nd 
Testing window for 
grades 3-6 is from 
February 2nd – 20th. 


